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 FRIDAY FLYER 
Newsletter No. 15 
12th March 2021 

Headteacher: Mr R Stead 
Tel: 01823 400439  

Pre-School Tel: 01823 400243 
office@milvertonprimary.co.uk 

www.milvertonprimary.co.uk 

Opening Hours 
School - 8.45am - 3.15pm 

Office - 8.30am - 4pm  
Morning club - 8.15am 
Clubs 3.15pm –4.30pm 

Pre-School: 8am—4.30pm 

Diary Dates 
Forest School Wednesdays: 
24th March—Class 5 
31st March—Class 4 
 
Easter Holiday 
Friday 2nd April (inc) to Friday 
16th April—back to school 
Monday 19th April. 

House Points Weekly Total Half  Term 

London Plane 164 164 

Cork Oak 198 198 

Blue Cedar 221 221 

Horse Chestnut 244 244 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
The better weather this week has certainly lifted our spirits along with lots of 
fun and redness on Red Nose Day! 
After months of free-flowing traffic, our car park seems to have become a 
problem again due to some inconsiderate parking.  We all want the same 
things – to collect our children quickly and safely, and to get home without 
fuss and bother.  Please plan your arrival time to fit with your allocated collec-
tion time and please disperse from the site quickly to allow others to do the 
same.  The turning circle is only ever for very brief collection and drop off. If 
you are getting out of your car for more than a minute you are not using it 
correctly. Animals should not be brought onto the school site if this can be 
avoided.  Thank you for your continued co-operation.                        Mr R Stead 

As you can see, the 
school was full of a 
wide variety of super-
heroes today for Comic 
Relief! It was great to 
such a wide range from 
Superman, Batgirl, Spi-
der-man, the Incredi-
ble Hulk to pandemic 
superheroes like ICU 
clinicians, teachers and 
doctors!  
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UTSTANDING LEARNERS OF THE WEEK 

Pre-School Nina B and Nina F for both being so kind and helpful this week.  Maisie, Albie H, Toby, Benji, Alfie, 
Darwin and Noah for achieving their 10 mile certificate in The Golden Mile. A special well done for 
Holly and Evie for achieving their 25 mile certificate in The Golden Mile! 

Class R Brodie for his enthusiasm and passion for learning this week.  

Class 1  Anna for continuously working hard and enthusiastically contributing her ideas in lessons. 

Class 2  Milly for her focus and hard work this week. 

Class 3 Luke for outstanding work in his Maths assessments this week. Well done Luke!  

Class 4 George is always such a kind, caring and understanding member of the class. Plus, George always 
works incredibly hard and produces great work. Well done, George, keep being you   ! 

Class 5 Bobbi for all of the extra help and support she has given to me and the class this week especially 
when troubleshooting the Chromebooks. 

Class 6 Ben for his fantastic contributions during our World War II code breaking activity and sharing his 

...After! 

Class R were very excited that 
it was their turn for Forest 
school this week. The sun 
shone for us and we had a 
fun, active morning playing 
games, hunting for animals, 
noticing signs of spring, play-
ing on the rope swing and 
toasting marshmallows. 
Thank you to all the grown 
ups for helping us enjoy such 
a fun morning.        Mrs Lewis 

Years 3 and 4 had a brilliant session exploring electricity. The morning involved investigating static electricity then moved 
on to building actual electrical circuits. All the children were very successful building circuits and had great fun whilst 
learning.                       Mrs Nicholls and Mrs Calnon 


